
January 10, 2024 

Dear Regina Public Schools families: 

In December 2023, the Saskatchewan Teachers’ Federation (STF) voted in favour of taking job 
action prior to entering into a conciliation process with the Government-Trustee Bargaining 
Committee.  On Monday, January 8, 2024, the Conciliation Board’s report was released. 

Regina Public Schools teachers, principals and vice principals, consultants and other positions 
are members of the STF.  Any direction from the STF to initiate job action will impact these 
employees and operation of our schools.  While we do not know when or what form any STF 
job action could take, Regina Public Schools would like to assure you that the safety of students 
is always our top priority. 

We recognize that any change to school operations can be disruptive and unsettling.  We are 
committed to keeping all families and staff informed of any changes to school operations.  
Please look for future communications from Regina Public Schools by email and on our website, 
Edsby and social media channels. 

For now, school operations will continue as normal.  However, should we receive notice that 
job action will occur, Regina Public Schools will notify families and staff as soon as possible. 

Regina Public Schools values the dedicated STF staff in our Division and the great work they do 
in our classrooms and communities, and we respect the collective bargaining rights of our 
employees. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Regina Public Schools at info@rbe.sk.ca 
or 306-523-3000. 

Sincerely, 

Darren Boldt 
Director of Education/CEO 

Sarah Cummings Truszkowski 
Board Chairperson 
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